

Calling all boys in College Community grades 1-5
Visit our Recruiting Night to learn more!
Tuesday August 27th 6:00-7:00pm – Prairie Ridge Cafeteria

See back for more information



College Community Cub Scouts Served by Pack 37 and Pack 214 FALL RECRUITING NIGHT

Tuesday Aug 27th 6:00-7:00pm – Prairie Ridge Cafeteria

Join us to make paper rockets, watch a 3D movie about Scout camp, make paracord bracelets and find out more about Scouting!

Meet scouts and leaders from both Packs.

All boys in grades 1-5 interested in joining Cub Scout Packs are invited with their parents to learn more about scouting. There are two Packs that serve College Community. Both Packs follow the same national Boy Scouts of America handbook. Choose a Pack based on the meeting time and location that is best for your family.

Tiger Cubs - 1st Grade

Wolf Cubs - 2nd Grade

Webelos - 4th & 5th Grade

- Parent involvement needed with their Scout, the Den and Pack
- One to Two Den (grade specific) meetings a month during the school year (Sept May)
- One Monthly Pack (all grades together) meeting during the school year (Sept May)
- Many fun activities, most include the entire family!

Scouts build character, learn skills, serve their community and have FUN!

Hiking	Swimming	Pinewood Derby
Food Drive	Halloween & Christmas	Biking
Rocket Launch	Parties	Fishing
Camping	Christmas Toy Drive	Picnics
Bowling	Salvation Army Bell Ringing	Lock-in & Movie nights
Popcorn Sales (& great	Sledding	Keep America Beautiful
prizes!)	Rough Riders Hockey	Field Trips

Two Cub Scout Packs Provide Flexibility

Pack 37

- Meet at Shueyville Methodist Church (5 miles south of the school)
- Pack Meetings 1st Tuesday of the month at 6:30pm
- Den meetings vary by den
- Contact Kristi Urich 319-400-7967 or krurich@southslope.net

Pack 214

- Meet at Prairie Ridge
- Pack Meetings 3rd Tuesday of the month at 7:00pm
- Den meetings vary by den
- Contact Melissa Rossman 319-286-9844 or melissa.rossman@ transamerica.com or TJ Meiners 319-377-4246 or tjmeiners@mchsi.com

"This is not a College Community School District publication. It is being distributed through the school district as a community service of the district to inform you of other community activities or services available."